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Ashley Tucker named Deputy State Court Administrator for  

the Administrative Office of the Courts   

  

The Administrative Office of the Courts has named Staff Attorney Ashley Tucker as Deputy State 

Court Administrator and Chief Staff Attorney. In her new role, Tucker will be overseeing staff members 

handling legal services; court interpreters; judicial and staff education; media relations and public 

information; and grant management. Tucker joined the Administrative Office of the Courts in 2011 as Staff 

Attorney.  In that role, Tucker provided administrative support for various Supreme Court initiatives, such 

as Delaware’s Access to Justice Commission and the Criminal Justice Council of the Judiciary, and co-

authored successful grant proposals to enhance the services of Delaware’s problem-solving courts. Prior to 

joining the Delaware Courts, Tucker worked at Phillips, Goldman & Spence, P.A.    

The Administrative Office of the Courts (AOC) is the administrative arm of the Delaware Supreme 

Court. Established in 1971, the AOC provides a broad range of support services to the Delaware Courts in 

operations, information technology, legal, government relations, financial, administration and statewide 

programs established by the Chief Justice. 

Tucker earned her law degree at Widener University School of Law, where she was a member of the 

Delaware Journal of Corporate Law. She received a master’s degree (Licence ès Lettres) from the 

Université de Lausanne, Switzerland, and an undergraduate degree from Brown University. Tucker is a 

Fellow of the Robert J. Thompson Eastern Leadership Academy.   

“I am honored to have been selected for the position” said Tucker “and I look forward to continuing to 

work with dedicated colleagues providing critical services to the Delaware judicial branch.”  

 

 


